

Our Mission: To assist low income individuals & families with food and other basic needs and to address emergency crisis situations for the members of our community.

October 24, 2022

Dear HOPE of Rainier Supporter,

Hello, I want to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting HOPE of Rainier in the past. Christmas is fast approaching and our need is greater than ever this year with our community in need and growing fast. We are reaching out to you for your support. We are making plans for our annual Christmas holiday dinner boxes. We hope you will support us again this year. There are several ways you could do so.

- A cash donation of \$95 will provide all the contents of an average holiday dinner box for a family of 4.
- A food drive or fundraiser done on our behalf will help fulfill the need for specific products and supplement the start of the next year.
- Sponsor a family or two by putting together your own idea of what should go into a holiday dinner box we ask that you at least supply the contents that we would include in the box see attached food list. For more information on sponsoring a family or individual, please call for more information.
- Volunteer in the food pantry during distribution week. If you are interested in helping, give us a call and we can talk about the various tasks and when they will be done.

Gifts and donations need to be returned to HOPE of Rainier by December 5, 2022 to ensure we have time to purchase items if needed.

Attached is the list of foods we normally put in each holiday box as well as the sponsoring procedures & requirements.

With/respect,

Kelly Miller

Executive Director (503)556-0701 Office

(360)593-8294 Cell